
 

 
 

BICKLEIGH PARISH COUNCIL 
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To all members of Bickleigh Parish Council Finance Committee 

 

Members: Cllr Brian Hill, Cllr N Hopwood, Cllr Gary Stewart 

 

Dear Councillor, 

 

You are summoned to attend the Meeting of Bickleigh Parish Council Finance Committee which 

will be held on Thursday 18th September at 7.00pm at Moorleat, Roborough Village. 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

1. To receive apologies for absence.  

 

2. To declare any pecuniary and other interests in items on the agenda.  

 

3. To make a recommendation to Full Council on grant applications received from the Woolwell 

Centre and Roborough Village Hall.  

 

4. To begin considering the 2026/27 budget and precept and make recommendations to Council.  

 

 

12th September 2025 

 

Helen Broughton 

Helen Broughton 

Bickleigh Parish Locum Clerk and RFO 
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